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* **Adobe's Photoshop website** offers a wealth of online Photoshop
tutorials. Go to www.photoshop.com and click the Topics tab. * **Teach Your
Photography** series of online tutorials teaches you how to use Photoshop,
as shown in Figure 1-7. This is a series of free downloadable PDF tutorials
for people who own Photoshop. These tutorials are extensive, covering
everything from basic image processing techniques to advanced image
creation. Figure 1-7. You can find Photoshop tutorials on the Adobe
website. These downloadable tutorials show you how to do things like make
black-and-white images, add a vintage look to your portraits, and correct
color balance in an image. * **Adobe Photoshop Elements** is a lighter
version of Photoshop that handles image editing, but it doesn't support
layer editing. It offers many of the same features in an easy-to-use
package, though, including the ability to create multiple layers. Elements
3 (and prior) offers many tutorials, with a terrific online community
(www.photoshop.com/photoshop_elements/tutorials/index.jhtml). * **Adobe
Photoshop Lightroom** is an even lighter version of Photoshop with less
complex features, but it does include the ability to do more advanced
editing than Elements. It's a great program for more casual photographers
who want to edit their images in a streamlined way, rather than going
through all the layers in Photoshop. The good news is that Lightroom is
designed to be learnable, so whether you want to learn Elements or
Lightroom, you can do so. * **Adobe Premiere Elements** is the newest Adobe
program that's designed for image editing. As of this writing, it's
designed to handle only Adobe's Creative Suite 4 products, which includes
the free Adobe Photoshop Elements. Like Lightroom, it doesn't support layer
editing. Adobe Premier Elements 3 (and prior) offers many tutorials, with a
terrific online community. Go to www.premiere-elements.com and click the
Help menu tab, and then select the _Learn Premiere Elements 3_ link. ##
Applying Photo Effects A cool new photo effect just appeared on the market,
available as a standalone application called Photo Smack. The application
is described in a lot of detail on the Mac store site (
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But, you can’t afford to spend hundreds of dollars on a professional
Photoshop product? Don’t worry, here are our favorite tools for graphic
designers and graphics editing with a free license. 1. GIMP GIMP is a Linuxbased software for 2D image editing. GIMP is widely known for being a pixelbased graphical image editor with a focus on illustration. It was developed
by a group of developers which include a large user base and plenty of
available plug-ins. It is based on the GEGL library and GTK+ 2.24.17. GIMP
is not only a photography image editor, it can also serve as a graphic
designer tool for editing logos, icons and other vector graphic files.
Because of the wide range of tools available in GIMP, it is a great tool
for advanced photo editing tasks and for those with a basic skill. GIMP is
a GNU licensed open-source editor, very simple to use and with many
features, including basic graphic design tools, a wide range of filters,
easy-to-use image operations and realistic effects. 2. Inkscape Inkscape is
an open-source vector graphics editor and a clone of the popular Adobe
Illustrator. Inkscape can help you perform all of the basic edits on a path
or a vector, including images, shapes, text, and more. It is a very
powerful and free vector graphic editor with capabilities beyond basic
image editing, such as you can draw in 3D with it. 3. iPhoto iPhoto allows
you to apply photo effects and effects to your photos. iPhoto is Apple’s
powerful photo editing software. The iPhoto software is designed to be a
graphic design application, with strong graphic features. After you import
photos to iPhoto, you can use iPhoto to create presentations, banners,
collages and calendars. iPhoto has its interface and page layout similar to
Adobe Photoshop, but iPhoto only supports photos. iPhoto has a simple user
interface and very few features for advanced users. iPhoto is a mac
application that enables you to create collages and other presentations.
Photo Effects provided by iPhoto can enrich your photos, for example,
adding shadows, lighting or patterns. 4. Skitch Skitch is a simple image
annotation application. a681f4349e
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Effects There are many Photoshop effects, including Color Adjustments and
Special Effects. Colour Adjustments Black-and-white Adjustments To create a
black-and-white image: 1. Create a new document and select a black-andwhite (grayscale) pattern. 2. Specify a black-and-white color for the mode.
3. Specify a white-and-black color for the mode. To create a black-andwhite version of an existing image: 1. Select the image you want to convert
and press Ctrl+T (CMD+T). 2. Choose Black and White from the Effects panel.
3. Specify a black-and-white color for the mode. To create an inverted
black-and-white image: 1. Create a new document and select an invert
pattern. 2. Select the image you want to convert and press Ctrl+I (CMD+I).
3. Select Invert from the Effects panel. 4. Specify an invert color for the
mode. Special Effects Blur Blur uses the Gaussian Blur filter to blur the
edges of an image. After selecting the image you want to blur, open the
Filter menu and select Gaussian Blur. The following fields are available:
1. Radius specifies the amount of blur. A higher value results in more of
an effect. 2. The Preview filter displays a preview of the image after it
has been blurred. You can also change the size and position of the preview
window. Sketch Effects Effects are the tools that allow you to create a
sketch-like look on an image. The following effects are available: Ink
Sketch Ink Sketch uses the Newton Pencil filter to create an ink sketch
that mimics the results of drawing with a pen and paper. The following
fields are available: 1. Strength controls how much the outline thickness
affects the image. A higher value increases the contrast between the sketch
elements. 2. Flow is

What's New In?
That the beleaguered technology sector would suddenly do backflips upon
hearing news the Fed was about to hike rates seems a bit far-fetched, but
for tech at least it's not unheard of. In recent months, Apple, Microsoft
and Facebook have all had to answer questions about the future impact of
rising interest rates on corporate earnings. And even though we're more
than a year away from the Fed's next rate hike, tech companies may be
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preparing for the worst. On Friday, several Wall Street analysts were sent
a copy of a letter from Standard Chartered, one of the world's largest
banks with operations spanning around the globe, that warned investors to
expect 10 percent growth to be "stretched" over the coming years, a
statement befitting one of the world's largest technology companies.
Finally, Nadella's new vision for Microsoft doesn't seem to have anything
to do with "technologies." Rather, it calls for business processes and more
"consumer-like" experiences, perhaps even more than what Windows and
Windows Phone are already delivering. His vision is a culmination of
Microsoft's Mobile Now, Mobile Everything and Mobile Everywhere strategies,
a clear break from what former CEO Steve Ballmer has been pursuing. Last
month, Microsoft's growth was hit by the slow sales of Windows 10 and its
new Surface line of devices. In a conference call with analysts, CEO Satya
Nadella said that the company expects revenue to drop in the fiscal fourth
quarter, a reversal from its earlier projection for a 10 percent rise. Some
analysts attribute the profit slide to Microsoft's release of Windows 10,
which launched in July.Under the Radar Special: Carlisle Art by Carlisle
The Underside of The Bar’s BSD Series: In the last issue of The Bar’s BSD
series we focused on a few local American-based breweries that release
excellent BSD beer. Carlisle (Harrington, Maine) is a relatively small
brewery (production is in the 9,000 to 11,000 barrel range), but their beer
exhibits the perfect balance of core craft beer qualities of bold and
citrus-forward forward, strong malt character, a crisp medium body, and a
clean palate. Like several breweries with moderate to high production
volumes, the beer is released by the distributor because a brewery cannot
always make enough to support their own distribution. Therefore, the beer
is not always available to the public at retail. Carlisle’s Sweetness is a
6.5%
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